
Piraeus, 01 November 2023 
 

 
INVITATION FOR QUOTATION SUBMISSION   

 
 

Piraeus Port Authority S.A. is interested in proceeding with the distribution of three hundred and 
seventy  (370) gifts to the children of PPA SA employees, aged 11 to 18 years old, according to 
the attached description, due to Christmas celebrations and Corporate Social Responsibility. 

 
Award criterion shall be the highest offered discount rate. 
 
Interested parties are invited to submit quotations, in closed envelope, until 16/11/2023, 
Thursday, and at 12:00 hours: 
 
a. by appearing in person at the office number 209 (Procurement Department) at the following 

address: 
Piraeus Port Authority S.A. 
Procurement Department  

10, Akti Miaouli, 185 38, Piraeus 
 

b. by post at the previously mentioned address  
 

 
with the indication: «Quotation for gifts to the children of PPA SA employees, aged 11 to 18 years 

old» 
 
 
 

 
 

Attached: 
1) Description 

                                                         PROCUREMENT DEP. 

 
nsurance Dep. 

 


